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New Look for eSERS 

In mid-July, eSERS will have a fresh new look! While the screen and color scheme will be 
different, the processes in which you submit enrollments, contribution reporting, and 
payments will remain the same. 

The most noticeable change is the location of the Print button. It is now located in 
the upper right corner of every screen in a drop-down menu. 

In this drop-down menu, you also will find the Contact Us, Help, and the Logoff 
functions. 



Employer Outreach will send an additional update as we get closer to the eSERS 
upgrade date. 

School Employees Retirement System of Ohio 
employerservices@ohsers.org 
www.ohsers.org/employers 

mailto:employerservices@ohsers.org
https://www.ohsers.org/employers
http://www.facebook.com/sersofohio
http://www.twitter.com/sersofohio
https://www.youtube.com/user/SERSofOhio
https://www.ohsers.org/employers/employer-education/training-opportunities/

